LISA P. JACKSON

May 22, 2013

Robb Hirsch The Climate Change Leadership Institute 911 Stagecoach Road Santa Fe, NM 87501

Dear Mr. Hirsch,

Thank you very much for awarding me with the Climate Courage Award this year. More importantly, through your award, you honor the women and men of the U.S. Environmental Protection Agency who are true public servants protecting our air and water and making progress on climate using our nation's Clean Air Act. Thank you also for citing their work to capture pollution from natural gas extraction, cleanup emissions from antiquated power plants and set ambitious mileage and greenhouse gas standards for US vehicles. Since I cannot donate the award to them, I am donating it anonymously to support a non-profit organization working on climate and sustainability issues.

All best wishes and many thanks once again.

Sincerely yours,

Lisa P. Jackson